Embasgsy of the Philippines

Pasuguan ng Pilipinag

KUWAIT

EMBASSY ADVISORY

The Philippine Embassy conveys that an event entitled “OFW
Agricultural Investment Forum” will be held at the Regency
Hotel on 16 December 2016, Friday, at 5:00 p.m. to 10:00
p.m.. There will be dinner buffet for the participants.

This first-time ever event is organized by the Dubai-based
Philippine Agricultural Attaché, Mr. Gil Herico, under the
auspices of the Embassy.

The event aims to provide an opportunity for OFWs in Kuwait
to gain knowledge of the agricultural OFW reintegration
program of the government and widen their knowledge of
financial management and investments in agriculture.

The Resource Speakers of the OFW Agricultural Investment
Forum are from the Department of Agriculture’s Bureau of
Aquatic and Fisheries Resources (BFAR), Bureau of Animal
Industry (BAI) and Bureau of Plant Industry (BP!).

The Philippine Embassy is inviting all interested OFWs as well
as their friends and co-workers to attend this significant event,
the OFW Agricultural Investment Forum.

Registration will be on a first-come, first-serve basis as there
are only 120 seats available for the event. You may call Mr.
Charlie Dizon (mobile no. 60780788), Ms. Thea Nabo (mobile
no. 67032460) or Ms. Jennifer Torres (mobile no. 60948884),
or you may visit the Embassy in Siddique area.
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RENATO P. O. VILLA
Ambassador

Kuwait, 30 October 2016



